
Na Gaeil Notes Monday January 4
th

 2021 

 

AGM    As per GAA guidelines, Na Gaeil CLG will be holding its AGM virtually 
on Thursday January 28th at 8pm. We ask that if you are a Club Member and 
wish to be part of this AGM that you send your email address to our Club 
secretary Eamon Browne at the email address:  
secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie by Thursday January 21st.  We appreciate this is 
not ideal for some members but we ask that players and younger members 
assist their relatives and friends to join. Nominations for positions or motions will 
be accepted until January 8th.  Also forward these  
to secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie   Thanks to everyone who has contributed to 
keeping our club operating in 2020 and we look forward to seeing some new 
faces on our executive in 2021. 

 

 

 
Club Specific Guidelines     The following guidelines were issued by Croke 
Park and are relating to club activities from January 1st 2021. 

1. Club Games and Training 
In level 5 and under the current restrictions individual training only is 
permitted – neither adult nor underage teams may train collectively. GAA 
club grounds must stay closed. Club games are not permitted  
 

2. Use of Indoor Team Facilities 

Dressing rooms, showers and all other indoor training facilities should 
remain closed for club activities. Club Gyms must remain closed until 
further notice.  
 

3. Committee Meetings  
No indoor meetings can be held.   
 

4. Officer Training  

All officer Training must be delivered online. Outdoor coaching education 
courses are not permitted.  

 
5. Club Bars 

Club Bars must remain closed until the current restrictions are lifted.  
 

6. Indoor Events on GAA Property 
No organised indoor gatherings can take place under the current 
restrictions.  
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Commercial use of indoor halls (for example by state bodies – e.g. 
HSE/Schools is permitted where agreement was in place prior to March 
and relevant insurance are in place.   These are the only instances in 
which indoor activity is permitted on GAA Club property. 
 

7. Outdoor Events on GAA Property 

No outdoor gatherings on GAA property are permitted. Exception: 
Walkways may stay open for use by the community with social distancing 
in place.  
 

INTER COUNTY SPECIFIC GUIDELINES 
8. Training and Games at Senior, Minor and U20 

The GAA’s intention remains that collective outdoor training for Senior 
inter county panels only may re-commence from January 15th. However, 
given the current growth rates in virus transmission, this date is under 
review. If there is any change to this as a return to collective training date, 
Counties will be informed as soon as possible.  
 
For the moment, Senior inter-county players may train on an individual 
basis only in Club or County owned gyms. No training is currently 
permitted for any other panels (e.g. Minor/U20). Further information on 
the completion of the 2020 Minor and U20 competitions will issue in 
January.   
 

 

Clubhouse The clubhouse is closed for all outside activities and the gym will 

also be closed until there is further clarification from GAA Headquarters as to 
when they can re-open.  

 

Clothes Collection There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil 

car park for use by all members of the public. 

 

 

 

 
 

 


